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CALL FOR PROPOSALS

Beef Cattle Genetic Enhancement 
Demonstration Project
The Department of Fisheries and Land Resources invites proposals to apply for a small herd (five 
breeding females) of Hereford cattle, for research and development purposes.  Proposals are 
being solicited from existing commercial farmers or new farmers who have had past experience 
in raising beef cattle, who would like to help advance the genetic diversity of the beef industry in 
Newfoundland and Labrador.  The producer would enter into a five year contract with the Beef 
Cattle Genetic Enhancement Demonstration Project.

Interested individuals will be sent an information package containing background information and 
requirements.

For further information, please address all enquiries to:

Industry Development Officer, Livestock
Department of Fisheries and Land Resources
Pynn’s Brook Regional Agriculture Office
P.O. Box 340, 
Pasadena, NL  A0L 1K0

Tel:  709.686.2702
Fax: 709.686.2491
Email: sabrinamorris@gov.nl.ca

Or contact Krista Head
Tel: 709.729.6787
Email: kristahead@gov.nl.ca

Proposals must be received at the above office by August 23, 2017, at 4:30 p.m.

The Department reserves the right to approve, 
refuse or defer any or all of the proposals received.

More information can be found at www.gov.nl.ca/flr.


